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Apollo Commercial Property Plc
Please see attached the below announcement.

Attachment:

1. Announcement

Non Regulated
Publication Date: 03/04/2019



ANNOUNCEMENT

Apollo Commercial Property Plc announces that Woodside Corporate Services Limited has
resigned from their position as the Trustee of the company as of 28/03/2019.

03 April, 2019



